## DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB Telephone 01952 386870

Head Teacher: Becca Butler



Dear Parents/Carers,

SEND Coffee Morning - Wednesday 5th June

On Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> June, we are holding a SEND coffee morning in school. This is open to all parents and will be held in the KS1 hall. After the success of our last session, we are delighted to have our school's Educational Psychologist joining us again for the session who will offer further support and advice for supporting children with emotional difficulties. This is fantastic opportunity for parents. The main session will run from approximately 9.00am - 10.00am. Please note, parents will be admitted through the delivery room door to prevent congestion at the main office.

After the main session, our Educational Psychologist will be around to offer some informal advice if you wish.

As part of the morning, I will also be available if you wish to discuss anything or ask any questions. This is a fantastic opportunity for all our parents, not just parents of children with Special Educational Needs.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Johnson

Assistant Head Teacher & SENDCo







E-mail: a3368@telford.gov.uk Website: www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk